
  
 

 

 

fall 2022 

Dear families! 

It is time!  Registration time! You should have received an email about our Sunday School 

program, and if you didn’t please let me know!  Sunday School is an optional offering for 

our families with children ages 4 & 5.  Your child is welcomed to join us! 

A bit about our program: We use a pamphlet series from a publisher called Pflaum which 

is full color and includes an age appropriate lesson focusing on the gospel reading for 

that Sunday. This program also uses a supplemental workbook which we use during the 

year and send home with the students on the last day. Children are dismissed for class 

during Mass. Dismissal happens after Mass has started, but before the first reading. The 

congregation says a prayer and sings a dismissal song. Our catechist, Jackie Sternweis, 

will be at the front of church and she will lead the children to the church basement, using 

the side door near the ambo (where the Lector is). Class is held in the church basement 

and children may be picked up after Mass. Our Sunday program does not have an 

attendance expectation – come when you can and know your child will learn something 

every time they attend!  Registration is requested for the students to ensure we have 

enough materials ordered.  Does it sound fun??  It is! 

Sunday school begins on October 2, 2022. 

If you could let me know if your child will be attending [or not] by August 31, that would 

be great!  You are welcome to complete your registration on August 31 from 7:30am-

7:30pm at the Seton Center or on Sunday, October 2.  There is a $25 registration fee to 

cover the cost of materials. 

Please let me know if you have any questions.  I am looking forward to a great year! 

God Bless, 

~ Deb Mlsna, Director of Religious Education 

715-659-4480 ext 3 

DRE@ctk.diolcparish.org  
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